
FC39. SINGLE OUTCOME AGREEMENT 2009/11 – ANNUAL MONITORING
STATEMENT

There was submitted Report (circulated) dated 23 September 2010 by the Chief
Executive (a) outlining the progress made against each outcome and against specific
indicators set out within the Single Outcome Agreement for the Falkirk Council area, (b)
advising that the Community Planning Partnership was required to produce an annual
monitoring statement on the Single Outcome Agreement and (c) presenting a draft
monitoring statement for approval.

AGREED to approve the Single Outcome Agreement monitoring statement appended
to the Report.


